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People with time for Children 

 
10th January 2019 

Parents of Holly Leaves Class 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Cooking in Holly Leaves Class 
 
Children in Holly Leaves really enjoyed cooking last term. They made some yummy jam tarts. Thank you to those 
who bought ingredients previously as we would have been unable to do this otherwise. We will continue to cook 
every Monday afternoon with our visitor. In order to do this, we are asking for a few donations of ingredients as 
we have some left.  
 
For the next few sessions the children will be making cupcakes. We will need the following ingredients:  

Eggs 
Margarine 

 
We would really appreciate the donations as soon as possible as we plan to cook Monday 14th January. 
 
Many Thanks 
 
Miss Pearson 
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